
 
 
  

19 April 2018 
Dear Parents 
 

Hamsterley Forest Visit  -  Reception  
 

A visit for all reception children has been arranged to Hamsterley Forest on 
Thursday 3 May to take part in a number of activities linked to our current 
class topic. This includes adventure trails, mini-beast hunting and of course 
playing in the park! 
 
We will be leaving school at 9.10am and will return in time for school finishing 
at 3.15 pm.  
 
The cost of the visit will be £4.50 per child which will cover the cost of the 
transport.  
 
All children will need a suitable coat, wellies or sturdy shoes, or a sun hat and 
sun cream (depending on our British weather!) and a packed lunch. As all 
children in EYFS and KS1 are eligible for free school meals at present, under 
the government universal free school meals, packed lunches are available to 
order from the school kitchen by completing the slip below and returning it to 
school by Wednesday 25 April. If we have not received your form by that date, 
only children who were eligible for free meals under the old scheme will be 
provided with a free packed lunch.  
 
Please forward your £4.50 contribution as soon as possible or alternatively 
you can pay on-line via our school website. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss Roberts & Mr Storey 
Reception Class Teachers 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………..... 
 

Year 1 visit to Hamsterley Forest  -  Thursday 3 May 
 

I would like the school kitchen to provide a packed lunch for my child   
 
 
I will provide my child with a packed lunch from home 
 
 
Name of child ………………………………….   Signed …………………………. 
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